
 

 

 

Glen Ellyn Finance Commission 
Glen Ellyn Civic Center 

535 Duane Street 
 
 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 

Please be advised that the 
Finance Commission 

meeting scheduled for 
Friday, September 9, 2011 

has been cancelled. 
 

The next regular meeting of the 
Finance Commission 

will be 
Friday, October 14, 2011 at 7:00 a.m. 

Room 301 of the Glen Ellyn Civic Center 
 
 

Please call the Finance Department 
at (630)547-5215 with any questions. 

 
 

  

 
 


